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To.

Prof. Varsha V. Gamare - I/IC Principal

Humera Khan College of Education,
Jogeshwar West,

Mumbai, 400102

Maharashtra

Subject- Letter of Appreciation and Course Completion

Dear Madam,

On behalf of Mahindra Pride Classroom and Naandi Foundation | wish to congratulate you and your
team of Humera Khan College of Education for successful completion of Personality Development
Course.

The course started on 5* September 2023 and was continued till 22™ September 2023. There were 36
hrs of online sessions with 68 students based on covering topics like Self Awareness, Classroom

Management, creating a PPT, Embracing Change and Interview preparation with students’ presentation.

We must appreciate the active involvement of your students. There were very energetic, interactive and
participated whole heartedly.

I also would like to appreciate the coordination and management of Training and Placement Cell

Coordinator Mrs. Vidya A. Vishwakarma for effective coordination with our team and with students.

We hope that our Training Program will benefit them not only to enhance their employability skills but

will also help them to become a better human being.

Once again thank you for giving us an opportunity for executing Employability Skills Training Program
for the final year students of your reputed Institute.

We look forward to a long term collaboration with you and your Institute,

Ly

Mrs. Seema Bhagwal,
Regional Manager -West
Naandi Foundation
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